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18th of April 2024 

 

Dear Steve, 

 

I would be grateful if you could pass on my congratulations to the First XV on its epic victory against 

Sale last week! What an exciting match and superb finish!  

 

Ahead of the important match against Cinderford, I want to wish you all the very best of luck. Whatever 

happens however, I know our whole community is proud of the team and the whole club. 

 

Wishing you all the best, 

 

 

 

 

 

Julie Marson MP 

 


